Taxpayetcon Petition

Stand Up. Be Heard!
Bring Alberta Spending Down to BC Levels

To Alberta Premier Rachel Notley and Finance Minister Joe Cecl:

Alberta’s government now spends $6.5 billion per year more than the government of British Columbia. Yet, BC still
delivers expansive social programs and services to its residents.

Alberta could save $1,539 per person, per year, by spending at BC levels.

Alberta is now set to borrow for day-to-day operational spending, ramping up debt, deficits and debt interest pay-
ments.

By cutting spending by 13.2%, bringing spending down to BC levels, the government of Alberta could eliminate
much of its deficit.

We the undersigned call on the Alberta government to reduce spending to British Columbia levels.

Name: Address: Signature:

Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be mailed to: Canadian Taxpayers Federation, Suite #406, 1500 - 14th

St. SW, Calgary, AB, T3C 1C9 or email: ab.director@taxpayer.com
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